OPERA HOUSE CONCERT

Recently our Junior Concert Band had the privilege of venturing into Sydney to attend
a special concert at the Sydney Opera House.

They watched a performance called “INFUSION”; a concert that showcased music and dance
from many different cultures, including India, Ghana, Senegal, Jamaica, Spain, Ireland and
Australia. The ensemble was made up of a group of professional musicians that come from many
of these countries, and also included Mr Mark as one of the members. The students were able to
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learn about many different instruments from around the world, and the great combination of
sounds that can be made and how these cultures combine to create a unique performance.

They also had the opportunity to participate in a Q & A with the artists at the end of the show. It
was the first time many of these students had visited the Opera House, and as you can imagine, it
was very exciting for all.

We look forward to seeing some of our students on the Opera House stage one day!

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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